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‭Wednesday 6th December 2023‬
‭Calendar dates‬
‭Wednesdays 2:45:‬‭Assembly in the Music Room, all‬
‭parents welcome‬
‭Monday & Friday‬‭: Breakfast Club run by James &‬
‭Sylvia‬
‭December‬
‭Thursday 7th -‬‭Mountain Bike Program‬
‭Prep tea & Grade 1 & 2 sleep over‬
‭Friday 8th -‬‭Transition - 2024 preps only- whole day‬
‭Tuesday 12th -‬‭Statewide transition day‬
‭Wednesday 13th -‬‭Special Assembly - Grade 6‬
‭Reflection on Primary School Presentations.‬
‭School Council Meeting and Dinner.‬
‭Thursday 14th -‬‭Mountain Bike Program‬
‭Grade 6 Dinner‬
‭Monday 18th -‬‭Last Day for students‬
‭Celebration Night & School Production‬
‭Tuesday 19th & Wednesday 20th -‬‭Pupil free days -‬
‭staff training‬

‭REMINDER - BROAD-BRIMMED HATS MUST BE‬
‭WORN TERM 4 - Please pack one in your child’s bag.‬

‭Birthdays‬

‭Happy Birthday to:‬

‭From our Principal‬
‭Dear Community,‬

‭A short one this week.‬

‭School Reports‬‭: We are currently finalising school‬
‭reports and will put them out by next Thursday.  We‬
‭will change the format of reports during next year.‬

‭Principal Appointment‬‭: After a long and rigorous‬
‭process I am most pleased to announce that I was‬

‭successful in being appointed as the Substantive‬
‭Principal of Omeo Primary School. I would like to‬
‭thank the Omeo Primary School Council and‬
‭especially Stuart Pendergast for all the many hours‬
‭they put into the process. I would also like to thank‬
‭Andrea Shepherd the executive officer, who gave up‬
‭time on her day off to help make the process smooth.‬

‭Volunteering 2024:‬‭To enhance our teaching and‬
‭learning program next year it would be wonderful to‬
‭have some parents join us once a week to make sure‬
‭every child experiences success. In particular, helping‬
‭in reading and writing would be great. The school will‬
‭provide extra training for parents, so that we‬
‭maintain our teaching approach.  We would also love‬
‭some  volunteers to help maintain our kitchen garden‬
‭program.‬

‭Kind regards,‬

‭Jeff Wilson‬

‭From the Office‬
‭School bank details‬ ‭CBA‬‭:‬‭BSB‬‭: 063-857;‬‭Account No‬‭:‬
‭10006685. Please mark your transaction with family‬
‭name and what it is for eg: Shepherd Fees 22‬

‭Payment of $5 is required for the P-2‬
‭tea and sleepover.‬

‭Student of the Week‬
‭Our Value Mascots‬
‭Back: Emma Enjoyment, Pippa‬
‭Persistence, Riana Respect,‬
‭Front: Isaac Inclusion, Eddie‬
‭Excellence‬
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‭This week the junior room congratulates:‬
‭Isla Overall‬

‭For being so patient and helpful in the STEW‬
‭center during cooking. Well done Isla for displaying‬

‭the qualities of a leader.‬
‭This week the senior room congratulates:‬

‭Imogen Fitzgerald‬
‭For focusing hard on improving her handwriting‬

‭over the year, ensuring that she provides neat and‬
‭organised work at all times. Well done Immy!‬

‭Behaviour of the Week - We are Learners‬
‭This week the junior room earnt‬‭160‬‭Dojo Points‬
‭for demonstrating  ALL our expected behaviours.‬

‭This week the senior room earnt‬‭175‬‭Dojo Points‬
‭for demonstrating ALL our expected behaviours!‬

‭From our Classrooms‬

‭Junior Class News‬
‭This week we have been working on finishing up‬
‭work, making decorations and playing games. The‬
‭class works so collaboratively together, it is just so‬
‭lovely to see. Mrs Bannister cooked biscuits with the‬
‭class as a reward for reaching 2000 Dojo Points. Today‬
‭we have been making decorations and cards for the‬
‭Library staff to thank them for having us visit this‬
‭year.‬
‭katherine.freestone@education.vic.gov.au‬

‭Senior Class News‬
‭This‬‭week‬‭we‬‭have‬‭been‬‭focusing‬‭on‬‭finishing‬‭up‬‭any‬
‭work‬ ‭that‬ ‭needs‬ ‭to‬ ‭be‬ ‭done‬ ‭while‬ ‭reflecting‬ ‭on‬ ‭the‬
‭year‬‭we‬‭have‬‭had‬‭as‬‭a‬‭team‬‭and‬‭as‬‭learners.‬‭Students‬
‭have‬ ‭been‬ ‭writing‬ ‭a‬ ‭detailed‬‭reflection‬‭on‬‭their‬‭own‬
‭individual‬ ‭learning‬ ‭over‬ ‭the‬ ‭year‬ ‭and‬ ‭have‬ ‭had‬ ‭the‬
‭chance‬ ‭to‬ ‭brainstorm‬ ‭everything‬ ‭they‬ ‭have,‬ ‭and‬ ‭we‬
‭as‬ ‭a‬ ‭team,‬ ‭have‬ ‭achieved‬ ‭in‬ ‭this‬‭time.‬‭The‬‭grade‬‭6’s‬
‭have‬ ‭been‬ ‭working‬ ‭hard‬ ‭on‬ ‭this‬ ‭also,‬ ‭alongside‬
‭preparing‬ ‭their‬ ‭primary‬ ‭school‬‭reflections‬‭to‬‭present‬
‭at‬ ‭the‬ ‭special‬ ‭assembly‬ ‭next‬ ‭Wednesday.‬ ‭This‬ ‭has‬
‭been‬ ‭nostalgic‬ ‭for‬ ‭our‬ ‭students,‬ ‭looking‬ ‭back‬ ‭on‬
‭photos‬ ‭and‬ ‭memories‬ ‭throughout‬ ‭their‬ ‭primary‬
‭school education.‬

‭As‬‭a‬‭whole‬‭school,‬‭we‬‭have‬‭been‬‭working‬‭hard‬‭on‬‭our‬
‭Lorax‬ ‭performance,‬ ‭with‬ ‭many‬ ‭students‬ ‭using‬ ‭their‬
‭speaking‬ ‭and‬ ‭listening‬ ‭skills‬ ‭to‬ ‭perform‬ ‭their‬ ‭lines.‬
‭Don’t‬ ‭forget‬ ‭to‬ ‭invite‬‭family‬‭members‬‭and‬‭friends‬‭to‬
‭come‬ ‭and‬ ‭watch‬ ‭our‬ ‭performance,‬ ‭alongside‬ ‭many‬
‭other acts and awards on the night!‬

‭We‬ ‭are‬ ‭including‬ ‭a‬ ‭Kris‬ ‭Krigle/Secret‬ ‭Santa‬ ‭into‬ ‭our‬
‭room‬‭this‬‭year,‬‭students‬‭have‬‭been‬‭given‬‭a‬‭note‬‭with‬
‭the‬‭rules‬‭we‬‭came‬‭up‬‭with‬‭as‬‭a‬‭team‬‭on‬‭it,‬‭attached‬‭is‬
‭the‬‭name‬‭of‬‭who‬‭your‬‭student‬‭is‬‭buying‬‭for.‬‭Presents‬
‭can‬ ‭come‬ ‭to‬ ‭school‬ ‭and‬‭be‬‭placed‬‭under‬‭our‬‭tree‬‭at‬
‭any‬ ‭time,‬ ‭and‬ ‭are‬ ‭due‬ ‭back‬ ‭on‬ ‭Tuesday‬ ‭12th‬
‭December (next Tuesday).‬

‭As always, please feel free to contact me as required.‬
‭Gemma Rendell‬
‭gemma.rendell@education.vic.gov.au‬

‭School Information‬

‭EDUTHREADS‬
‭School Uniform‬
‭NEW FREE DELIVERY‬
‭ORDER BY 26TH JANUARY 2024‬
‭How it works:‬

‭●‬ ‭Orders can be placed by families at any time‬
‭before the above day. The free delivery‬
‭option will be available to select at check-out.‬

‭●‬ ‭Each order will be prepacked and labelled-‬
‭this will include name and order reference to‬
‭assist with distribution. Families will receive a‬
‭notification when their order is completed‬
‭and a reminder of the date for collection at‬
‭the school.‬

‭●‬ ‭Includes FREE exchanges where the‬
‭replacement will be sent in the next free‬
‭delivery. Alternatively, the new items can be‬
‭sent immediately to a nominated address‬
‭using paid delivery.‬
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‭Community Information‬






